[image: ]Langley Park School for Girls
Headteacher: Ms Katie Scott 

9th June 2021
Dear Parent/Carer,
Spanish A Level trip to Seville 2022
I am very pleased to inform you that we are finally able to offer your child the opportunity to take part in a residential trip to Seville in Spain. Seville has a very rich cultural offer and is a city that will allow us to take part activities that directly correlate with themes covered in the Spanish A Level, such as festivals, music and dance, history and politics and gastronomy.  By taking part in this trip, your child will gain in depth knowledge into Spanish society and culture, as well as having the chance to practice the language in an authentic setting. Both Year 12 and Year 13 students are invited to take part and these dates have been chosen specifically as they are straight after the Year 13 trial exams.
Proposed date:	Friday 4th – Monday 7th November
Flights:		4th November 06:25-10:10 LGW–SEV, 7th November 12:10–13:55 SEV-LGW (TBC)
Cost:		£500 per student

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please note that the cost may go up or down, depending on the number of students taking part. The estimated costs are based on current rates of flights and accommodation.  The price includes flights, accommodation, travel in Seville, breakfast and dinner and also all activities including a cooking course, flamenco show and museum entry. The amount also includes contingency, which will be returned to you should it not be used.

Should the trip have to be cancelled due to Covid restrictions, the school’s insurance will cover this, and all costs will be refunded.  This is a voluntary contribution but please be aware that insufficient funds will lead to the cancellation of the trip.  As always, if parents/carers feel they can make a contribution on behalf of another student as well as their own, this is very much appreciated.   Financial assistance is also available, and you can contact me directly in confidence to arrange this.

Should you wish for your child to take part please register your place by e-mail to FA@lpgs.bromley.sch.uk

An initial payment on your child’s sQuid account of £200 will be due by Monday 5th September. This will enable me to book the flights. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.


Yours sincerely,


Miss F. Artini
Head of Spanish
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